
From: Susan Schrader
To: Alcohol, CED AMCO (CED sponsored)
Subject: Fwd: Wine Raffles
Date: Thursday, October 22, 2020 4:07:46 PM

Hello ABC Board Members -

No doubt you are very aware of how arts organizations have been impacted by the
pandemic.  As a trustee of such an organization, I have been very impressed with
how staff of the organization has tried to keep the lights on and the bills paid despite
the huge limitations imposed by the pandemic.

A wine raffle is one way we can help raise funds to keep our organization viable
during this challenging time.  I strongly urge the ABC Board to allow us access to
this option.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sue Schrader 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Sue Schrader
907-209-5761
sueschraderak@gmail.com
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